
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 10th June 2022 

I hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable time with your children over the half term 
break. I have heard all about the fantastic Platinum Jubilee celebrations!  

And finally… If you have any quick ques-
tions or concerns please feel free to drop an 
email to info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk to ar-
range a time for a meeting. Please do keep 
an eye on the school website which lists all 
the key dates for the Summer Term.  

Miss Mitchell and Mrs Ross 

Diary Dates 
Sports Day—24.6.22  
PTFA Summer Garden Party—25.6.22  
Hopathon—29.6.22  
INSET Day—1.7.22  
Art Exhibition—4.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm  
Art Exhibition—5.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm  
Reserve Sports Day—8.7.22  
Music Concert—12.7.22  
Open Evening—14.7.22  
No Ark – 21.7.22 (am and pm)  
No Ark – 22.7.22 (am and pm) 

English 

This week we have started our new book ‘The 
Last Bear’ by Hannah Gold. We have made  
predictions, read the first few chapters and 
written diary entries as the main character 
this week. We have enough copies in school for 1 
between 2, but if you would like to provide an 
individual copy for your child, they can be 
bought on Amazon or in Waterstones.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maths 
We have been revising multiplication and     
division this week. All children should be able 
to use the formal methods:  

 

 
 
Spellings and Handwriting 
We have started to complete daily spelling ses-
sions in school, these spellings are separate from 
the homework. In class, we will revise Years 3, 
4 and 5 spellings. We will still have a weekly 
spelling test based on the homework.  

Homework 
Spellings: There are spellings in the           
children's homework books. Please complete 
these and practise them at home.  
English: There is a reading comprehension 
stuck in homework books. Please complete 
this.  
Maths: There is a selection of maths       
homework on MyMaths that revises the 4         
operations.     
Reading: Your child should be reading      
everyday for at least 20 minutes.   
Grammar: There is a selection of grammar 
questions in their homework book.   

Uniform 
As a reminder, uniform should be a yellow 
polo shirt or blue summer dress with a 
school jumper or fleece or cardigan. Grey 
skirt, trousers or shorts. All should be 
named. 
Children should be wearing black school 
shoes.  
As we are getting into the warmer months, 
please do ensure the children have a water 
bottle and suncream/hat (if they need it).  


